




No questions were asked. 

Ray Lewis proposed that the Annual Report/ Strategy Update be approved and 
all agreed. 

5. Overview of the accounts by the Finance Director in advance of the General
Meeting on Monday 11th December 2017

The Chairman introduced Nick Drew, Finance Director who presented a brief
overview of the accounts. Nick reported that following the sale of the
Leatherhead office, there has been a move to temporary offices until the
completion of Meadowbank. There is a small surplus and rate savings due to
obtaining charitable status. The current financial position and plans are good.
There will be a Financial Report at the General Meeting and as accounts will now
be filed as a charity they will be different to previous years' reports.

No queries were raised.

6. Appointment of the Association's Auditors

Taylorcocks was duly appointed for 2017-2018.

7. Announcement of the appointment of any Life Vice-Presidents, Honorary
Members and Vice-Presidents

Ray Lewis advised that the Board of Trustees and Management Committee had
agreed to the appointment of Keith Boanas as Honorary Member. Ray outlined
details of Keith's achievements.

8. Announcement of Trustees

There are no alterations to the Board.

9. Notification of changes to County Cup Rules for season 2017-18 as
approved by the Management Committee

These changes have been circulated.

10. Notification of changes to Administration Rules as approved by the Board

These changes have been circulated.

11. Any other relevant business as admitted by the Chairman

There was no other business and the meeting closed at 8.20pm.


